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 Objection

Comments It's madness to build this facility so close to the South Downs national park. The facility will pollute the
landscape and the air for many miles around. In addition, the traffic infrastructure is not built to
accommodate the daily number of lorries that are coming in to deliver household waste. This is an area
for nature, wildlife and peaceful countryside, not a massive monstrous pollution creating waste facility!
The county councils would do better by improving recycling and reducing household waste, so that we
won't need larger facilities for burning things that can be recycled.
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